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Date: 3rd October 2024

First Year Information Evening

Dear Parent / Carer,

Thank you for all your support as we continue to work together to ensure a smooth transition 
for First Year pupils. It has been so pleasing to see the young people settle quickly and to
witness first-hand the new friendships flourishing in this first term. 

Our annual First Year Information Evening will take place on Tuesday 8th October at 7pm in 
the school. 

The focus of the evening will be a chance for parents and carers to meet with 
Heads of House and Pastoral Support Teachers. You will also be provided with an update 
regarding events since August as well as hearing all about the Social Education Programme 
on offer. 

As part of the evening, you be provided with information on the upcoming parent / carers 
progress evening (Thursday 24th October) and academic progress reports which will be issued 
after Christmas.

We are confident that this will be an informative and enjoyable event and would encourage as 
many pupils, parents, and carers to attend as possible. 

If you wish to discuss these arrangements further with myself, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at the school. 

Yours faithfully

P. Marshall
Head Teacher


